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 Happy Sewing!  

As I write this article Summer has come to an end and shortly Autum will begin. Are you ready to “Take 

a Hike” and discover new things. 

Our first order for business is our meeting October 2, 6pm, followed by Project Day on October 5, 9am. 

Our program leaders for October are Mary Lowery, Marcia Roth, and Carol Whitthaus. November 

program leaders are Jeannie Rollins, Faye Green, and Judy Howard. 

December will be Christmas Party Time! Don’t’ forget to start working on your stockings! 

Our October birthdays are Betty Jo Moss – 3, Judy Howard – 7, and Betty Ann Sutherland – 9.  

Thank you to Garnetta for teaching the 4-Corner Apron to our Quilt Guild members. We had eight 

members and 8 beautiful aprons. (Don’t forget to bring to Show and Tell). 

October will be a very busy month. We start with the Quilt Guild on the 2nd, project day on the 5th, 

Homemaker meetings on the 9th (12 noon and 5 pm). KEHA Homemaker week is October 8-14 with a 

trip to Bernheim Forest on the 13th.  

Lunch and learn will be on Thursday October 19th. Sign up and enjoy a delicious lunch. 

The Bazaar is Saturday October 21. Keep working on items and bring them to the office by the 16th.  

Friday and Saturday October 27-28 - Craft Camp in Boyle County.  

October 31st is Ft. Harrod Area Annual meeting at Boyle County. 

We have twenty-three members who have paid their dues. If you have not filled out your membership 

forms, please do so in October. Dues are $20.00 ($10 for county and $10 for the club). 

Don’t forget our Mystery Quilt blocks. Thank You Marsha Cole for providing the clues for us. 

Cannot wait to see these finished. Thanks for participating in this event. 

If you have items for the our Fall Basket for the Bazaar, please bring to the meeting. 

Ready to sew it up!! Stay busy and see you soon. 

Joan Beard 
  
 Joke/Riddle:  

 What’s round like an apple, shaped like a pear, split in the middle, surrounded by hair, 

and water comes out? 
 

 Upcoming Events: 

• September 22-23 – Heartland of Kentucky Quilt Show, Hardin County Extension office, in 

Elizabethtown. Sep 22, 9-5pm, Sep 23, 9-4pm.111 Opportunity Way, Elizabethtown, KY. $6.00  

• October 13-14 – Bluegrass One Stop Shop Hop, 395 Paroquet Springs Drive, Shepherdsville, KY 

$6.00 entry.10:00 – 4pm. 

• October 19 – Lunch and Learn, Little Circle hosting. 

• October 21, Saturday, Homemaker Bazaar at the Extension Office 

• October 27-28- Heritage Craft Camp, Boyle County. Theme: Rocking Down Memory Lane  

• November 18 – Craft Day at the Extension Office, more info to come. 

 

Regular meeting of the Anderson County Piecemakers Quilt Guild, September 5, 2023, at 6:01 pm at the 

UK Extension Building. Officers Joan Beard, Pat Miller and Shelly Winson were present. 
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Joan called the meeting to order and welcomed two visitors. Shelly Robinson brought her friend Courtney. 

Twenty-five people were in attendance. She asked if there was anyone who was not getting the Anderson 

County Piecemakers Newsletter. A form was sent around to collect missing email addresses. 

Mattie Spaulding gave the inspiration. “Life changes so quickly.” We need to accept what is, let go of what 

was and have faith in what will be. 

Pat Miller gave treasurer’s report. Birthdays were recognized. Dues are still being collected and are due by 

the October meeting. 

Judy reported on the bazaar. It will be held on October 21st from 9 to 3 at the extension building. Donated 

items should be dropped off the night before after 3pm. Sign up sent around for volunteers. Six tables will 

be set up with one volunteer per table. Any unsold items will need to be picked up later. Baked goods will 

be sold as well. Drop items at the extension office between now and then during business hours. 

Reports given by those that attended the quilt retreat. Fourteen people attended and all had an enjoyable 

time. 

Garnetta announced the project for the 2nd Saturday Sew. They will be making a two-handed potholder. 

You will need two coordinating fabrics ½ yard each, Insu Bright will be provided. 

Craft camp catalog is available in the extension office. It will be held on October 27-28th. 

Anderson County Lunch and Learn is on September 21st. 

The second week of October is Homemaker’s week. An invitation has been extended to visit the Bernheim 

Forest on October 13th. This could be used as one of the 3-day trips needed to win money from a local 

contest. 

The next part of the mystery quilt was distributed, Joan showed how the pieces should be coming together.  

Sew and tell. 

Joan presented the program and showed us how to make the 10-minute table runner. She encouraged people 

to attend project days. (The first Thursday after the regular monthly meeting). 

A reminder was given to bring Fall/Autumn items to the next meeting for the basket that will be presented at 

the bazaar. Door prizes were handed out. Meeting ended at 7:18 

Shelly Winsor, Secretary 
  
Program leaders for 2023-2024. This list is based on members from this year. Any new members will be 

added to an existing group. 

November – Jeannie Rollins, Faye Green, Judy Howard 

December – Christmas Party and showing Stockings for Christmas 

January – Joan Beard, Rhonda Barnette, and Barbara Bryant 

February – Kay Scheffler, Linda Marean, and Mattie Spaulding 

March – Wilma Larrabee, Betty Jo Moss, and June Denny 

April – Connie Pigman, Roetta Walls, and Pat Miller 

May – Theresa Mahl, Martha Morris, and Betty Ann Sutherland 

June – Kay McDaniel, Shelly Winsor, and Darleen Terrell 

 

 
Answer: Your eye. 

  
 

 
 


